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DCR Recreational Advisory: Bash Bish Falls State Park   
  

  

WHAT:          Effectively immediately, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) 

will close Bash Bish Falls State Park in the Town of Mount Washington to 

accommodate reconstruction of the observation area. The park is expected to 

reopen in June 2024. Alternate nearby parks include Mount Everett State 

Reservation, Mount Washington State Forest, and Jug End State Reservation & 

Wildlife management Area.   

  

WHERE:        Bash Bish Falls State Park in the Town of Mount Washington      

       

WHEN:          Effective immediately – June 2024  
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